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Hiawatha Oregon Street project rescheduled
(KNZA)--A sealing project on Hiawatha's Oregon Street has been rescheduled.

The project was to have started Wednesday evening, but the city was notified that
due to some machinery and equipment issues the contractor, Vance Brothers,
Inc., won't start the project until this ( Thursday ) evening.

They are start at the railroad tracks and work eastward to First Street.

The contractor is to work through the night and be completely finished by Friday
morning, weather allowing.

The city is asking that all vehicles be removed from Oregon Street for the
duration of project.
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